
MARCH 2024 G’STREET CHATTERBOX

 With March now here, we start "marching" to plan for next school
year.  We will be sending home Registration Instruction Packs soon,
so please look for these.  Please make sure to re-enroll as soon as
possible to hold your child's spot for next year and receive a discount
on registration fees.  If your child is currently in our K-3 program,
please make sure to register for K-4 if you have not already done so.
 We will be glad to assist you with this in anyway we can, as we
would love to have you stay on with us through high school
graduation.  We sincerely hope you have enjoyed this year with us,
and we really look forward to having you next year. 





 BUT the year isn't over
yet!  There are many more
great things to come such
as: 
   *Dress like your favorite book
character on Friday, March 1.
  *Wear green for St. Patrick's Day on
Friday, March 15.
  *Spring Pictures on March 26-27.  
  *Easter Egg Hunt on March 24.
  *Easter Class Parties on March 28.
  * Closed for Good Friday, March 29.
  * Please join us for Easter sunrise
service and/or Easter services March
31.





There is nothing like having a
child teach you something
and this happens often.  The
other day in chapel one of
our little 3 year old's that is
typically very quiet was
singing very clearly and
loudly, "My God is so big, so
strong and so mighty.
 There's nothing my God
cannot do," based on Psalm
104, which depicts Creation,
praise, and glory that are
owed to Him for all His
wisdom and greatness in all
creation working together.
 Seeing her praising so loudly
reminded me that when my
words are few let them count
and let them be spent
praising my Big God who
made everything and is in
control, keeps His promises,
always hears us, and is
always there.  We have
nothing more important to do
than model this for our little
ones and this day she was
modeling it for me.  
Many Blessings,
Deborah Eddie, CDC Director


